
Chair’s Report  - October 2024

Greetings.  I will be out of town on the date of this meeting and I thank Vice Chair Othman for charing the 
meeting this evening.

Along with Vice Chair Othman, I have been meeting with Chief Anderson and we hope that in the very near 
future we will be looking at an increase in the transparency between the Department and ICPOC. Please stay 
tuned for additional information.

We have been invited to the Elks Community Fun Day, a community event sponsored by the Ann Arbor Area 
Community Foundation. The event will take place on Saturday, October 27th, from 2 to 6:30 at 220 Sunset 
Road.  I have also asked that ICPOC be informed of all of the community events that the Police Department 
will be planning in the future and I hope that at least one of our Commissioners will be able to attend each 
event.

We will soon be working on our Annual Report for 2024, so we are asking each committee to start thinking 
about what contribution you would like to make to the report.

Thank you for your continued hard work.

Take care.

Chair Stefani
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